
Hi Claire,

Following our meeting this morning I would like to make the following submission-

* That a wall surrounding the air conditioning units at the rear of the building be built at a height 
which would hide the units from the apartments which overlook the construction. This height 
would need to be at least the same height as the eaves.

* In addition, the area in front of the walls, facing East Esplanade, should have advanced 
greenery to soften the effect of the wall. This will lessen the unsightly visual impact from these 
units that we currently view.

The local residents overlooking this construction need to be considered. We are Manly 
ratepayers and have the same rights as developers without the strong influence they exert. We 
believe we have been more than reasonable regarding this development and in the best 
interest of all stakeholders feel the developers should give us the same consideration and 
agree to making the above mentioned area a attractive as possible.

Kind Regards,
Robyn Mobbs
(On behalf of local residents overlooking this development)
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